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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200110524AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA RICOH (RICOH COMPANY LIMITED) 
3-6, 1-CHOME, NAKA-MAGOME, OHTA-KU, TOKYO, JAPAN. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

MAYER BROWN JSM 
16TH-19TH FLOORS, PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER ROAD, 
CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

1, 2, 7, 9, 16 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

14-10-2000 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

26-06-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 10 
oral cleaning apparatus using a pulsed jet of water to clean the teeth and gums, for 
use in dentistry; surgical, medical, dental and veterinary instruments and apparatus, 
dental hygiene apparatus; artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopedic articles; suture 
materials. 
 
類別 Class 11 
apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, ventilating 
and water supply purposes; air-conditioners for vehicles; air conditioning apparatus; 
air cooling apparatus; air deodorising apparatus; air driers; air filtering 
installations; air purifying apparatus and machines; air reheaters; air sterilisers; 
bath tubs; spa baths (vessels); gas condensers (other than parts of machines); 
installations for conditioning air; dental ovens; deodorising apparatus, not for 
personal use; desalination plants; desiccating apparatus; disinfectant apparatus; 
disinfectant distributors for toilets; distillation apparatus; distillation columns; 
drying apparatus and installations; drying apparatus for fodder and forage; fans (air-
conditioning); fans (parts of air conditioning installations); feeding apparatus for 
heating boilers; filters (parts of household or industrial installations); filters for 
air conditioning; filters for drinking water; regulating and safety accessories for gas 
apparatus; gas generators (installations); gas scrubbers (parts of gas installations); 
gas scrubbing apparatus; hair driers; hand drying apparatus for washrooms; hangings for 
lamps; headlights for automobiles; hearths; heat accumulators; heat exchangers (not 
parts of machines); heat pumps; heat regenerators; hot air apparatus; hot air bath 
fittings; hot air ovens; hot plates; hot water bottles; humidifiers for central heating 
radiators; hydrants; lamps; laundry dryers, electric; laundry room boilers; level 
controlling valves in tanks; light diffusers; nuclear reactors; ornamental fountains; 
pasteurisers; petrol burners; polymerisation installations; regulating accessories for 
water or gas apparatus and pipes; regulating and safety accessories for gas pipes; 
regulating and safety accessories for water apparatus; rotisseries; safety accessories 
for water or gas apparatus and pipes; safety lamps; sanitary apparatus and 
installations; showers; water softening apparatus; solar collectors (heating); solar 
furnaces; sterilizers; tanning apparatus (sun beds); taps (cocks, spigots) for pipes; 
taps (faucets); thermostatic valves (parts of heating installations); ventilation (air-
conditioning) installations and apparatus; ventilation (air-conditioning) installations 
for vehicles; ventilation hoods; ventilation hoods for laboratories; wash-hand basin 
(parts of sanitary installations); washers for water taps; washing coppers; water 
closets; water conduits installations; water distribution installations; water 
filtering apparatus; water flushing installations; water heaters (apparatus); water 
intake apparatus; water purification installations; water purifying apparatus and 
machines; water softening apparatus and installations; water sterilizers; water supply 
installations; watering installations, automatic; whirlpool-jet apparatus; alkali ion 
water conditioner; all included in Class 11. 
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類別 Class 14 
clocks, watches, stop watches; horological and chronometric instruments; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; precious metals and their alloys and goods in 
precious metals or coated herewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, precious 
stones. 
 
類別 Class 35 
business management assistance; business inquiries; outdoor advertising; import-export 
agencies; commercial information agencies; cost price analysis; dissemination of 
advertising matter; photocopying, copying of documents for others; evaluation of 
standing timber; employment agencies; office machines and equipment rental; statistical 
information; accounting; drawing up of statements of accounts; auditing; business 
management and organization consultancy; personnel management consultancy; business 
management consultancy; publicity columns preparation; typing; demonstration of goods; 
direct mail advertising; commercial or industrial management assistance; document 
reproduction; updating of advertising material; distribution of samples; efficiency 
experts; auctioneering; marketing studies; business appraisals; business investigations; 
location of freight cars by computer; publicity material rental; business organization 
consultancy; publication of publicity texts; advertising; radio advertising; radio 
commercials; business research; public relations; shorthand; television advertising; 
transcription; shop window dressing; advertising agencies; advisory services for 
business management; modelling for advertising or sales promotion; evaluation of wool; 
marketing research; computerized file management; professional business consultancy; 
economic forecasting; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising 
purposes; business information; opinion polling; payroll preparation; personnel 
recruitment; relocation services of businesses; rental of advertising space; sales 
promotion (for others); secretarial services; tax preparation; telephone answering (for 
unavailable subscribers); word processing; arranging newspaper subscriptions (for 
others); advertising by mail order; dissemination of advertising for others via an on-
line electronic communications network; business management of hotels; business 
management of performing artists; compilation of information into computer databases; 
systemization of information into computer databases; organization of trade fairs for 
commercial or advertising purposes; promoting the goods and services of others by 
preparing and placing advertisements in an electronic magazines accessed through a 
global computer network; rental of photocopying machines; all included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 36 
accident insurance underwriting; installment loans; actuarial services; leasing of real 
estate; financial brokerage; credit bureaux; real estate agencies; housing agents; real 
estate brokers; debt collection agencies; insurance brokerage; customs brokerage; 
insurance underwriting; banking; real estate appraisal; charitable fund raising; mutual 
funds; capital investments; fund investments; bail-bonding; guarantees; surety services; 
exchanging money; issuing of travelers checks; clearing (financial); clearing-houses 
(financial); safe deposit services; organization of collections; loans (financing); 
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fiscal assessments; financial evaluation (insurance, banking, real estate); factoring; 
fiduciary; trusteeship; financing services; financial management; lending against 
security; pawnbrokerage; real estate management; apartment house management; fire 
insurance underwriting; renting of apartments; leasing of farms; health insurance 
underwriting; marine insurance underwriting; mortgage banking; savings banks; lease-
purchase financing; securities brokerage; stocks and bonds brokerage; life insurance 
underwriting; accommodation bureaux (apartments); financial analysis; antique appraisal; 
art appraisal; check verification; financial consultancy; insurance consultancy; credit 
card services; debit card services; electronic funds transfer; financial information; 
insurance information; jewelry appraisal; numismatic appraisal; rent collection; stamp 
appraisal; issue of tokens of value; deposits of valuables; stock exchange quotations; 
issuance of credit cards; rental of offices (real estate); retirement payment services; 
financial sponsorship; all included in Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 37 
furniture maintenance; photographic apparatus repair; electric appliance installation 
and repair; elevator installation and repair; lift installation and repair; asphalting; 
motor vehicle maintenance and repair; car wash; airplane maintenance and repair; 
cleaning of buildings (interior); laundering; boiler cleaning and repair; burner 
maintenance and repair; rental of bulldozers; office machines and equipment 
installation, maintenance and repair; fire alarm installation and repair; burglar alarm 
installation and repair; upholstery repair; strong-room maintenance and repair; rental 
of construction equipment; shipbuilding; renovation of clothing; heating equipment 
installation and repair; shoe repair; chimney sweeping; safe maintenance and repair; 
air conditioning apparatus installation and repair; underwater construction; building 
construction supervision; clothing repair; leather care, cleaning and repair; kitchen 
equipment installation; demolition of buildings; rustproofing; disinfecting; painting 
or repair of signs; warehouse construction and repair; building sealing; rental of 
excavators; window cleaning; film projector repair and maintenance; furnace 
installation and repair; fur care, cleaning and repair; vehicle lubrication (greasing); 
cleaning of clothing; clock and watch repair; factory construction; irrigation devices 
installation and repair; building insulating; vehicle wash; washing of linen; washing 
services; machinery installation, maintenance and repair; masonry; furniture 
restoration; pier breakwater building; pressing of clothing; pipeline construction and 
maintenance; wallpapering; umbrella repair; parasol repair; upholstering; painting, 
interior and exterior; pumicing; plastering; plumbing; vehicle polishing; pump repair; 
harbor construction; mending clothing; rat exterminating; retreading of tires (tyres); 
freezing equipment installation and repair; linen ironing; re-tinning; riveting; anti-
rust treatment for vehicles; vehicle service stations; telephone installation and 
repair; vehicle maintenance; varnishing; vehicle cleaning; vehicle repair; rental of 
cleaning machines; vermin exterminating (other than for agriculture); cabinet making 
(repair); scaffolding; bricklaying; diaper cleaning; dry cleaning; construction 
information; repair information; knife sharpening; mining extraction; quarrying 
services; road paving; sanding; underwater repair; cleaning of buildings (exterior 
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surface); vulcanization of tires (tyres) (repair); drilling of wells; building of fair 
stalls and shops; installation, maintenance and repair of computer hardware; 
installation, maintenance and repair of copiers; installation, maintenance and repair 
of facsimile machines; installation, maintenance and repair of printers; interference 
suppression in electrical apparatus; rebuilding engines that have been worn or 
partially destroyed; rebuilding machines that have been worn or partially destroyed; 
rental of cranes (construction equipment); rental of road sweeping machines; roofing 
services; artificial snow-making services; street cleaning. 
 
類別 Class 38 
sending of telegrams; radio broadcasting; message sending; facsimile message sending; 
television broadcasting; transmission of telegrams; telegraph services; communications 
by telegrams; telephone services; communications by telephone; telex services; news 
agencies; cable television broadcasting; cellular telephone communication; 
communications by computer terminals; computer aided transmission of messages and 
images; electronic mail; facsimile transmission; provision of information relating to 
telecommunication; paging services (radio, telephone or other means of electronic 
communication); rental of message sending apparatus; rental of telecommunication 
equipment, telephones and facsimile machines; communications by fiber optic networks; 
network conferencing services; rental of facsimile apparatus; rental of modems; 
satellite transmission; providing multiple-user access to a global computer information 
network; all included in Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 39 
parcel delivery; packaging of goods; delivery of goods; storage of goods; delivery of 
goods by mail order; all included in Class 39. 
 
類別 Class 40 
abrasion; processing of cinematographic films; air purification; magnetization; 
applying finishes to textiles; paper finishing; silver-plating; fabric bleaching; 
woodworking; cloth edging; soldering; dressmaking; cadmium plating; permanent-press 
treatment of fabrics; pottery firing; shoe staining; chromium plating; metal plating; 
leather staining; fur conditioning; cloth cutting; pattern printing; photographic film 
development; gilding; water treating; electroplating; tin-plating; custom fashioning of 
fur; blacksmithing; fur mothproofing; millworking; fruit crushing; food smoking; 
galvanization; engraving; cloth waterproofing; fabric waterproofing; cloth fireproofing; 
crease-resistant treatment for clothing; wool treating; laminating; food grinding; 
grinding of lenses, grinding of metals, grinding of optical glass; metal treating; 
metal tempering; flour milling; nickel plating; warping (looms); skin dressing; 
burnishing by abrasion; bookbinding; planing (saw mill); saddlery working; sawing (saw 
mill); tailoring; tanning; taxidermy; dyeing services; textile dyeing; cloth treating; 
textile mothproofing; cloth dyeing; paper treating; glass-blowing; fulling of cloth. 
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類別 Class 41 
publication of texts, other than publicity texts; teaching services relating to 
computers; providing a computer game that may be accessed network-wide by network users; 
all included in Class 41. 
 
類別 Class 42 
computer rental; computer programming; computer software design; updating of computer 
software, consultancy in the field of computer hardware; leasing access time to a 
computer data base; rental of computer software; recovery of computer data; maintenance 
of computer software; computer systems analysis; consultation in environment protection; 
leasing access time to a computer for the manipulation of data; microfilming; computer 
services, namely, creating and maintaining web sites for others; computer services, 
namely, designing and implementing network web pages for others; computer services, 
namely, designing and implementing web sites for other; hosting the web sites of others 
on a computer server for a global computer network; computer services, namely, 
providing search engines for obtaining data on a global computer network; rental of 
computer hardware; rental of printers; all included in Class 42. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 1 
chemical products for photographic, duplicating, copying, and printing purposes; 
developers, toners (chemicals), fixers, fixing solutions, photographic sensitizes; 
developing materials; photographic film; photographic paper; sensitized copying paper; 
light, heat, and pressure sensitive reprographic materials; diazo sensitized paper 
(plate, film, foil); electrostatic sensitized paper (plate, film, foil); offset master 
paper (plate, film, foil); xerographic paper; films for plain paper copier or overhead 
projector; Thermal Chromic Film; peel toner liquid containing surface active agent; 
chemicals used in industry, science and agriculture, horticulture and forestry; 
unprocessed artificial resins, unprocessed plastics; manures; fire extinguishing 
compositions; tempering and soldering preparations; chemical substances for preserving 
foodstuffs; tanning substances; adhesives used in industry; thermic paper (sensitised); 
master screen printing master paper (plate, film, foil), mimeograph master paper (plate, 
film, foil); all included in Class 1. 
 
類別 Class 2 
toners, fixing agents, printing inks; printing pigments, toner contained in cartridges; 
inks contained in cartridges; inks; inks contained in roller cassette; paints, 
varnishes, lacquers; preservatives against rust and against deterioration of wood; 
colorants; mordants; raw natural resins; metals in foil and powder form for painters, 
decorators, printers and artists. 
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類別 Class 7 
printing machines, platemakers, sorters, collators, staple units; photocomposing 
machines; photogravuring machines; phototypesetting machines; sorting machines; 
collating machines; staplers; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; air 
cleaner, air compressor; pollution-free cleaning device; machines and machine tools; 
motors and engines (except for land vehicles); machine coupling and transmission 
components (except for land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; shredders (machines); all included in Class 7. 
 
類別 Class 9 
electrostatic, electrophotographic, thermal and photographic copying machines; sorters, 
collators, automatic document feeders and staple units, all being parts and fittings 
for copying machines; photographic, cinematographic and optical apparatus and 
instruments; projectors, movie projectors, landscape projectors, slide projectors; 
enlargers; cases especially made for all the aforesaid goods; interchangeable lenses 
and tripods; camera filters, camera shutter release, camera stands, camera range 
finders; microfilm devices; microfilm cameras, readers, reader-printers, duplicators, 
printers, enlargers; all being parts for microfilm cameras; image and sound recording 
and playing-back machines; data processing devices; central processing units, data 
control unit, memory units, data input terminals and data output terminals; disc drives, 
data media (magnetic and optical); facsimile apparatus; copiers, printers, document 
feeders, staple units, all being parts for facsimile apparatus; gas alarm devices; gas 
overflow detecting and warning devices; gas and water meters; electrical white board; 
electrical white board with printer; word processors and printers; sheet feeders, 
staple units and print wheels, all being parts for word processors and printers; semi-
conductors; integrated circuits; telephone apparatus and telephone exchange systems; TV 
conference system; computer software, computer programs; electrostatic, photostatic and 
thermal copiers; filters being electrical components; films, exposed; film holders, 
film lenses, film matrices; film processing apparatus and instruments; film projectors; 
film recorders, film screens, film strip viewers; magnetic tapes; computers; data 
processing apparatus and instruments, computer and data processing equipment peripheral 
devices, mouse; modems; apparatus for printing, copying, sending and/or receiving 
facsimile messages; sound recording and/or reproducing apparatus; video recording 
and/or reproducing apparatus; video game machines adapted for use with television 
receivers only; video mixers; video mixing apparatus; video monitors; video 
multiplexing apparatus; video tuning apparatus; electric and electronic apparatus and 
instruments for storage, retrieval, input, output or transmission of data; alarms; 
metering apparatus; parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods; digital printing 
machines for use with computer; plotters; computer aided design apparatus, computer 
aided manufacturing apparatus; video printers; video camera; image scanners; optical 
document file apparatus; barcode scanners, barcode readers; film for plain paper copier 
or overhead projector; recycle copier (machine which take opposite processes of copying 
process and peel the toner on the document and make the document clear); thermal 
chromic film printers; facsimile mail system; cash registers, coin counting or 
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selecting machines, key cards (encoded); font for computer printers, illustration data 
packages; audio and video apparatus with sing along devices; sensors, other than for 
medical use; barometers; LCD display panels, toner cartridges for use in copying 
machines, facsimile machines, printing machines and printers; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 16 
paper and goods made from paper; not included in other classes; duplicators and parts 
and fittings therefor; cartridges for printing ribbon; plain paper; typewriters; 
typewriter ribbons; duplicating inks; duplicating paper; stationery; printed 
publications, newspapers, magazine; thermal ribbon for printing; instructional and 
teaching material (except apparatus); paper shredders for office use; all included in 
Class 16. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200111478AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

WAH SANG DEVELOPMENT (GROUP) LIMITED 
Suite 803, 8/F., Top Glory Tower, 262 Gloucester Road, 
Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier 
Street, Sheung Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

35 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

28-09-2000 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

01-06-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 4 
liquefied petroleum gas and natural gas; all included in Class 4. 
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類別 Class 39 
distribution of natural gas to customers by piping network; distribution of liquefied 
petroleum gas (LPG) to customers by piping network; distribution of a mixture of 
liquefied petroleum gas and air (Mixed Gas) to customers by piping network; all 
included in Class 39. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 35 
import-export agency services relating to agricultural products, gas equipment, motor 
vehicles and raw materials of chemicals; wholesale and retailing of liquefied petroleum 
gas stored in containers; wholesale and retailing of natural gas stored in containers; 
all included in Class 35. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
2002B13632AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, HOKOTATE-CHO, KAMITOBA, MINAMI-KU, KYOTO-SHI, 
KYOTO, JAPAN. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
1st Floor, SBI Centre, 54-58 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

13-07-2000 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

28-06-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 28 
Portable game apparatus adapted for use with liquid crystal display; ROM cartridges 
storing programs and peripherals for portable game apparatus adapted for use with 
liquid crystal display; toys; game machines; "go" game equipment, "shogi" game 
equipment; dice; "sugoroku" games (Japanese parcheesi); dice cups; diamond games; chess 
games; checkers; conjuring apparatus; dominoes; mahjong equipment; billiard equipment; 
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dolls; toys for domestic pets; sporting and gymnastic implements; wax for skis; fishing 
tackle; all included in Class 28. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
video game apparatus for personal use; magnetic discs, optical discs, magnetic cards 
and ROM cartridges storing programs for video game apparatus for personal use; 
joysticks and parts and fittings for video game apparatus for personal use; pedometers; 
batteries; electric wires and cables; photographic apparatus and instruments; 
cinematographic apparatus and instruments; optical apparatus and instruments; mobile 
phones; electrical communication apparatus and instruments; records; metronomes; 
optical discs, magnetic discs and storage media storing game programs for personal 
computers; computers incorporating central processing units, programmed-data-carrying 
electronic circuits, magnetic discs and magnetic tapes, and other peripheral equipment 
for computers; computer programs; computer programs downloadable via Internet; 
electronic machines and instruments and their parts and fittings; video game apparatus 
for commercial use; other machines and instruments for use in amusement parks and 
pleasure grounds; automatic slot machines; sports training simulators; vehicle driving 
training simulators; cinematographic films; slide films; slide film mounts; pre-
recorded video discs and tapes; vending machines; coin counting and sorting machines; 
calculating scales; inflatable swimming floats; all included in Class 9. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200314852AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

JCDECAUX S.A. 
17 RUE SOYER-92200, NEUILLY SUR SEINE, FRANCE. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Deacons 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

6, 9, 20, 35, 38, 42 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

14-07-2000 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

13-07-2017 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 11 
public washroom installations, toilets; drying apparatus and installation for public 
toilets; fountains and ornamental fountains; street lamps; lighting installations for 
streets; apparatus and installations for indoor and outdoor air or water filtration, 
deodorization and purification; indoor and outdoor heating installations; burners, 
germicide burners; fans for ventilation, ventilators; apparatus and installations for 
air conditioning; disinfection apparatus, apparatus for the distillation of scents; 
evaporators; fumigation apparatus not for medical purposes; steam generating apparatus 
and installations; all included in Class 11. 
 
類別 Class 37 
services for the installation, maintenance, repair and dismantling of street furniture, 
panels and billboards for signaling, information communication and advertising purposes 
(illuminated or not with stationary display or moving display, with scrolling displays 
or animated screens or video screens or electroluminescent diodes, or screens with 
liquid crystals or plasma screens or with rotating prisms), fabric advertising hoarding, 
electrical and electronic apparatus and instruments for signaling, electrical and 
electronic control apparatus and instruments, electronic apparatus for the detection of 
license plates or other plates, information supports being automatically readable by 
data read-out apparatus, screens for advertising, fluorescent screen for advertising, 
illuminated signs for advertising, optic fibers, holograms for advertising, illuminated 
signboards for advertising, interactive terminals, electrical panels with stationary 
display or moving display with scrolling displays or with animated screens or liquid 
crystal screens or plasma screens or screens with rotating prisms, information panels 
with electronic display, billboards for moving or changing display, columns with 
scrolling displays, moving display or animated screens or video screens or illuminated 
screens or electroluminescent diode screens or liquid crystal screens or plasma screens, 
illuminated or mechanical panels for signaling, displaying, information, communication 
and advertising purposes, apparatus for measuring and controlling pollution, 
telecommunication apparatus for preparing, distributing and transmitting messages and 
information, apparatus and instruments for data processing, public toilets, public 
washroom installations, drying apparatus and installations for public toilets, 
fountains and ornamental fountains, street lamps, lighting of streets, lighting systems, 
apparatus for indoor and outdoor air filtration and purification, indoor and outdoor 
heating systems, burners, germicide burners, fans, air conditioning apparatus and 
installations, disinfection apparatus, apparatus for the distillation of scents, 
evaporators, apparatus for fumigation intended for non-medical use, steam generators, 
frames of metal or not, glazed or not, illuminated or not and rotating or not, glass 
panels and display boards, stationary or moving show cases, benches, public garbage 
cans; cleaning of buildings (exterior and interior), street furniture and streets; all 
included in Class 37. 
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紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 6 
street furniture, billboards and panels made essentially of metal for displaying, 
signaling, information, communication and advertising purposes (stationary or with 
moving display); metal panels for displaying, signaling, information, communication and 
advertising purposes (stationary or with moving display); kiosk (structures) of metal; 
metallic transportable constructions; metal shelters for travelers, metal installations 
for bicycle parking, metal posts for fastening bicycles, metal fastening rings for 
bicycles, metal benches; containers made essentially of metal for waste recovery of 
glass or batteries; frames of metal; all included in Class 6. 
 
類別 Class 9 
electrical and electronic apparatus and instruments for signaling; electrical and 
electronic control apparatus and instruments; electronic apparatus for the detection of 
license plates or other plates; information supports being automatically readable by 
data read-out apparatus, screens, projection screens, fluorescent screens; illuminated 
signs, optic fibers, holograms, illuminated tubes for advertising purposes; illuminated 
or non-illuminated electrical panels and billboards with scrolling displays, animated 
screens, video screens, screens with electroluminescent diodes, liquid crystal screens 
or plasma screens or prisms (stationary or with moving display); electronic information 
panels for the display of news; illuminated or mechanical panels for signaling, 
displaying, information, communication and advertising purposes; telecommunication 
apparatus for broadcasting and transmission of messages and information; apparatus and 
instrument for data processing, computer software, electronic newspapers, electronic 
tickets, interactive terminals, electrical and electronic apparatus for measuring air 
or water pollution, electronic noise canceling or suppression apparatus; apparatus for 
transmitting, receiving, processing, storing and reading data for providing information 
to the public transportation users or users of public car parks; all included in Class 
9. 
 
類別 Class 20 
non-metallic street furniture (other than structures); non-metallic frames (glazed or 
not, illuminated or not, rotating or not); glass panels and display panels, moving or 
stationary showcases; benches; containers (non-metallic) for waste recovery of glass or 
batteries; all included in Class 20. 
 
類別 Class 35 
rental of advertising materials, rental of display panels for advertising purposes; 
distribution of advertising materials, leaflets, catalogues and samples, all for 
advertising purposes; advertising consultancy services relating to the display of goods; 
production of advertising materials, management of advertising spaces, display services 
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for merchandise, advertising services, promotional services, organization of 
exhibitions and prize draws for advertising purposes; administration of showrooms and 
airports; rental of advertising spaces on street furniture including display panels, 
billboards, kiosks, garbage cans, benches, street lamps, bus shelters and public 
toilets in towns, subways, sports halls, showrooms, movie theatres, airports, stations 
or buildings; advertising services provided through the Internet; advertising services 
provided via portable telephones, business promotion services; public relation services; 
data processing services; all included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 38 
communications by optic fiber networks, computer terminals, telephones, radiophones, 
the Internet and satellites; sending, exchange and transmission of information, 
messages, data, sounds and images by optic fiber networks, radio waves, cables, 
computer terminals, telephones, radiophones, the Internet or satellites; electronic 
bulletin board services; broadcasting of advertising slogans; all included in Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 42 
rental of access time to a computer data base, computer programming, design and 
updating of software, mapping services, graphic design; services for the installation, 
maintenance and repair and dismantling of electronic newspapers (software); all 
included in Class 42. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300895429 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HOGAN LOVELLS 
11TH FLOOR, ONE PACIFIC PLACE, 88 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-06-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-03-2017 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Printed publications; books, magazines; stationery; photographs. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
CD-ROM players, DVD-ROM players, computer game software recorded on magnetic or optical 
discs, video game software recorded on magnetic or optical discs, game software for 
hand-held games with liquid crystal display recorded on magnetic or optical discs, 
recorded video discs and video tapes, game apparatus adapted for use with television 
receivers, game machine software, optical discs encoded computer game software, optical 
discs encoded video game software, optical discs encoded game software for hand-held 
games with liquid crystal display, cases adapted for optical discs, computer game 
software downloaded via the global network, video game software downloaded via the 
global network, game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal display 
downloaded via the global network, downloadable video game software, downloadable video 
game program, downloadable game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal 
display, downloadable game software for a cellular phone. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300895438 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HOGAN LOVELLS 
11TH FLOOR, ONE PACIFIC PLACE, 88 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-06-2007 



公報編號 Journal No.: 746                公布日期 Publication Date: 21-07-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 放棄註冊商標 (局部放棄) Surrender of Registered Trade Mark(s) (Partial Surrender) 

15/27 
 
 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-03-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Printed publications; books, magazines; stationery; photographs. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
CD-ROM players, DVD-ROM players, computer game software recorded on magnetic or optical 
discs, video game software recorded on magnetic or optical discs, game software for 
hand-held games with liquid crystal display recorded on magnetic or optical discs, 
recorded video discs and video tapes, game apparatus adapted for use with television 
receivers, game machine software, optical discs encoded computer game software, optical 
discs encoded video game software, optical discs encoded game software for hand-held 
games with liquid crystal display, cases adapted for optical discs, computer game 
software downloaded via the global network, video game software downloaded via the 
global network, game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal display 
downloaded via the global network, downloadable video game software, downloadable video 
game program, downloadable game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal 
display, downloadable game software for a cellular phone. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300910340 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CESPA S.R.L. 
STRADA PROVINCIALE SANTA MARIA DELLE VERGINI, SNC-
FRAZIONE ALTA ZONA INDUSTRIALE B 62012, CIVITANOVA MARCHE 
(MACERATA), ITALY. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

JEAC I.P. AGENT COMPANY 
Rm. 1522 Nan Fung Centre, 264-298 Castle Peak Road, Tsuen 
Wan, N.T., Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

12-07-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 28-06-2017 
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Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Spectacles (optics); spectacle cases; spectacle glasses; spectacle frames; pince-nez; 
pince-nez cases; pince-nez chains; pince-nez cords; pince-nez mountings; sunglasses; 
goggles for sports; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 14 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not 
included in other classes; jewellery, precious stones; horological and chronometric 
instruments; all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; whips, harness and saddlery; all included in Class 18. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing; footwear; headgear; all included in Class 25. 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300914652 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
Kyoto, Japan. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
1st Floor, SBI Centre, 54-58 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

18-07-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

28-06-2017 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 28 
Card games and their accessories; Hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; Parts 
and fittings for hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; Other toys; Wax for skis; 
Amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks (other than arcade video 
game machines); Toys for domestic pets; Dolls; Go games; Japanese playing cards 
[Utagaruta]; Japanese chess [Shogi games]; Card game toys and their accessories; Dice; 
Japanese dice games [Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Diamond games; Chess games; Checkers 
[checker sets]; Conjuring apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; Japanese playing cards 
[Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; Game machines and apparatus; Billiard equipment; Sports equipment; 
Fishing tackle 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
consumer video games; programs for consumer video games; electronic circuits, magnetic 
discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, 
CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for consumer video games; 
controllers, joysticks and memory cards for consumer video games; other parts and 
fittings for consumer video games; programs for hand-held games with liquid crystal 
displays; electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, 
magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media 
storing programs for hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; arcade video game 
machines; programs for arcade video game machines; electronic circuits, magnetic discs, 
optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-
ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for arcade video game machines; 
parts and fittings for arcade video game machines; computers; electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM 
cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing computer programs; 
downloadable computer programs; other computer programs; other electronic machines, 
apparatus and their parts; Blueprint apparatus; Cash registers; Coin counting or 
sorting machines; Electric sign boards for displaying target figures, current outputs; 
Photo-copying machines; Time clocks [time recording devices]; Punched card office 
machines; Voting machines; Postage stamp checking apparatus; Vending machines; Gasoline 
station equipment; Coin-operated gates for car parking facilities; Life saving 
apparatus and equipment; Protective helmets; Simulators for the steering and control of 
vehicles; Sports training simulators; Photographic instruments and apparatus; 
Cinematographic instruments and apparatus; Optical apparatus and instruments; 
pedometers; other measuring or testing machines and instruments; Power distribution or 
control machines and apparatus; Rotary converters; Phase modifiers; Batteries and cells; 
Electric or magnetic meters and testers; Electric wires and cables; Electric flat irons; 



公報編號 Journal No.: 746                公布日期 Publication Date: 21-07-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 放棄註冊商標 (局部放棄) Surrender of Registered Trade Mark(s) (Partial Surrender) 

18/27 
 
 

Electric hair-curlers; Electric buzzers; cellular phones; cellular phone straps; other 
parts and fittings for cellular phones; other telecommunication machines and apparatus; 
Magnetic cores; Resistance wires; Electrodes; Fire boats; Spectacles [eyeglasses and 
goggles]; Weight belts [for scuba diving]; Inflatable swimming floats; Protective 
helmets for sports; Air tanks [for scuba diving]; Swimming flutter boards; Regulators 
[for scuba diving]; recorded compact discs; other phonograph records; Metronomes; 
Electronic circuits and CD-ROMs recorded automatic performance programs for electronic 
musical instruments; Downloadable music files; Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed 
slide films; Slide film mounts; Downloadable image files; Recorded video discs and 
video tapes; Electronic publications 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300920286 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HOGAN LOVELLS 
11TH FLOOR, ONE PACIFIC PLACE, 88 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

25-07-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-03-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Printed publications; books, magazines; stationery; photographs. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
CD-ROM players, DVD-ROM players, computer game software recorded on magnetic or optical 
discs, video game software recorded on magnetic or optical discs, game software for 
hand-held games with liquid crystal display recorded on magnetic or optical discs, 
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recorded video discs and video tapes, game apparatus adapted for use with television 
receivers, game machine software, optical discs encoded computer game software, optical 
discs encoded video game software, optical discs encoded game software for hand-held 
games with liquid crystal display, cases adapted for optical discs, computer game 
software downloaded via the global network, video game software downloaded via the 
global network, game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal display 
downloaded via the global network, downloadable video game software, downloadable video 
game program, downloadable game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal 
display, downloadable game software for a cellular phone. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300920295 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HOGAN LOVELLS 
11TH FLOOR, ONE PACIFIC PLACE, 88 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

25-07-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-03-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Printed publications; books, magazines; stationery; photographs. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
CD-ROM players, DVD-ROM players, computer game software recorded on magnetic or optical 
discs, video game software recorded on magnetic or optical discs, game software for 
hand-held games with liquid crystal display recorded on magnetic or optical discs, 
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recorded video discs and video tapes, game apparatus adapted for use with television 
receivers, game machine software, optical discs encoded computer game software, optical 
discs encoded video game software, optical discs encoded game software for hand-held 
games with liquid crystal display, cases adapted for optical discs, computer game 
software downloaded via the global network, video game software downloaded via the 
global network, game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal display 
downloaded via the global network, downloadable video game software, downloadable video 
game program, downloadable game software for hand-held games with liquid crystal 
display, downloadable game software for a cellular phone. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300942435 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Toland International Limited 
14th Floor, Yale Industrial Centre, 61-63 Au Pui Wan 
Street, Fotan, Shatin, New Territories, Hong Kong 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TOLAND INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
14TH FLOOR, YALE INDUSTRIAL CENTRE, 61-63 AU PUI WAN 
STREET, FOTAN SHATIN, N.T., H.K. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

11, 20, 28 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

28-08-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

28-06-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 6 
Non-luminous metal house numbers 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 11 
Lamp globes, lanterns, 
 
類別 Class 20 
Photo and picture frames 
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類別 Class 28 
Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other class; toys; 
toy masks; toy pistols, toy water globes; plush and stuffed toys, teddy bears; toys for 
domestic pets; decoration for Christmas trees; dolls; playing balls; electronic toys 
and games; all included in Class 28. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300945298 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

DEACONS 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

31-08-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-03-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Addressing machines; Adhesive tapes for stationery or household purposes; Albums; 
automatic stamp putting-on machines; Babies' diapers of paper; Ball-point pens; banners 
of paper; Booklets relating to games; Bookmarkers; Books; Calendars; Cards, stationary; 
Catalogues; Crayons; Decorators' paintbrushes; Diaries; Drawing boards, painters' 
article; Drawing instruments; Electric pencil sharpeners; Electric staplers for offices; 
Envelope sealing machines for offices; Envelopes; Felt writing pens; Flags of paper; 
Food wrapping plastic film for household purposes; Garbage bags of paper for household 
use; Garbage bags of plastics for household use; Geographical maps; Hand towels of 
paper; Handkerchiefs of paper; Hygienic paper; Inking ribbons; Instruction manuals; 
Magazines; Mechanical pencils; Memo pads containing adhesive on one side of the sheets 
for attachment to surfaces; Mimeographs; Newsletters; Newspapers; Note books; Paintings 
and their reproductions; Engravings; Pamphlets; Pen cases; Pencils; Photograph stands; 
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Photographs; Picture postcards; Pictures; Printed fine art reproductions; Pocket 
memorandum books; Printed timetables; Printing paper; Toilet paper; Filter paper; 
Postcard paper; Printing type; Rubber erasers; Rulers for stationery and office use; 
Sealing wax; Sheet music; Sketchbooks; Song books; Specification manuals for video game 
programs; Stamp obliterating machines; Stands for pens and pencils; Stapling presses, 
non-electric; Stickers, stationary; Strategic manuals for video games; Table cloths of 
paper; Table napkins of paper; Tags containing adhesive on one side of the sheets for 
attachment to surfaces; Towels of paper; Trading cards [printed matter]; Trading cards 
[printed matter] bearing pictures; Typewriters; Underlays for writing paper; Writing 
pads; Adhesives for stationary or household purposes. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Action figure dolls; Amusement machines for use in amusement parks other than arcade 
video game machines; Clothing for toy figures; Coin-operated video amusement apparatus; 
Coin-operated video games; Stuffed toys; Go games; Chess games; Playing cards; Billiard 
cues; Billiard balls; Billiard tables; Baseball gloves; Cases for hand-held games with 
liquid crystal displays; Dolls; Electric-driven toys; Electronic educational game 
machines for children; Electronic games having a watch function other than those 
adapted for use with television receivers; Fishing rods; Fishing reels; Butterfly nets; 
Golf balls; Golf gloves; Golf tees; Hand-held games with liquid crystal displays other 
than those adapted for use with television receivers; Hand held unit for playing video 
games; Skis; Play figures; Toy action figures; Toy figures; Token operated video game 
machines other than those adapted for use with television receivers; Trading cards 
[card game]; Video game machines incorporating a means of display and not adapted for 
use with television receivers. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Video game software; Software for computer games; Computer cameras; Digital camera 
accessory in the nature of a digital photo viewer; Digital cameras ; Electronic and 
video game controllers incorporated into exercise machines; Optical disc recorded video 
game software; Optical disc recorded computer game software; Optical disc recorded game 
programs for hand-held typed electronic games with liquid crystal display; Player-
operated electronic controllers for electronic video game machines; Trading cards in 
the form of CD's; Trading cards recorded on computer discs. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300945306 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc. 
1-7-1 Konan, Minato-Ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

DEACONS 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

31-08-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-03-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Addressing machines; Adhesive tapes for stationery or household purposes; Albums; 
automatic stamp putting-on machines; Babies' diapers of paper; Ball-point pens; banners 
of paper; Booklets relating to games; Bookmarkers; Books; Calendars; Cards, stationary; 
Catalogues; Crayons; Decorators' paintbrushes; Diaries; Drawing boards, painters' 
article; Drawing instruments; Electric pencil sharpeners; Electric staplers for offices; 
Envelope sealing machines for offices; Envelopes; Felt writing pens; Flags of paper; 
Food wrapping plastic film for household purposes; Garbage bags of paper for household 
use; Garbage bags of plastics for household use; Geographical maps; Hand towels of 
paper; Handkerchiefs of paper; Hygienic paper; Inking ribbons; Instruction manuals; 
Magazines; Mechanical pencils; Memo pads containing adhesive on one side of the sheets 
for attachment to surfaces; Mimeographs; Newsletters; Newspapers; Note books; Paintings 
and their reproductions; Engravings; Pamphlets; Pen cases; Pencils; Photograph stands; 
Photographs; Picture postcards; Pictures; Printed fine art reproductions; Pocket 
memorandum books; Printed timetables; Printing paper; Toilet paper; Filter paper; 
Postcard paper; Printing type; Rubber erasers; Rulers for stationery and office use; 
Sealing wax; Sheet music; Sketchbooks; Song books; Specification manuals for video game 
programs; Stamp obliterating machines; Stands for pens and pencils; Stapling presses, 
non-electric; Stickers, stationary; Strategic manuals for video games; Table cloths of 
paper; Table napkins of paper; Tags containing adhesive on one side of the sheets for 
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attachment to surfaces; Towels of paper; Trading cards [printed matter]; Trading cards 
[printed matter] bearing pictures; Typewriters; Underlays for writing paper; Writing 
pads; Adhesives for stationary or household purposes. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Action figure dolls; Amusement machines for use in amusement parks other than arcade 
video game machines; Clothing for toy figures; Coin-operated video amusement apparatus; 
Coin-operated video games; Stuffed toys; Go games; Chess games; Playing cards; Billiard 
cues; Billiard balls; Billiard tables; Baseball gloves; Cases for hand-held games with 
liquid crystal displays; Dolls; Electric-driven toys; Electronic educational game 
machines for children; Electronic games having a watch function other than those 
adapted for use with television receivers; Fishing rods; Fishing reels; Butterfly nets; 
Golf balls; Golf gloves; Golf tees; Hand-held games with liquid crystal displays other 
than those adapted for use with television receivers; Hand held unit for playing video 
games; Skis; Play figures; Toy action figures; Toy figures; Token operated video game 
machines other than those adapted for use with television receivers; Trading cards 
[card game]; Video game machines incorporating a means of display and not adapted for 
use with television receivers. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Video game software; Software for computer games; Computer cameras; Digital camera 
accessory in the nature of a digital photo viewer; Digital cameras ; Electronic and 
video game controllers incorporated into exercise machines; Optical disc recorded video 
game software; Optical disc recorded computer game software; Optical disc recorded game 
programs for hand-held typed electronic games with liquid crystal display; Player-
operated electronic controllers for electronic video game machines; Trading cards in 
the form of CD's; Trading cards recorded on computer discs. 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300976447 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

LEE KIN SANG 
ROOM 1502, STAR HOUSE, 3 SALISBURY ROAD, T.S.T., KOWLOON, 
H.K. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

LEE KIN SANG 
ROOM 1502, STAR HOUSE, 3 SALISBURY ROAD, T.S.T., KOWLOON, 
H.K. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

19 
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[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

22-10-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

16-06-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 1 
adhesives and glue for ceilings, floor and wall coverings; chemical additives for 
ceilings 
 
類別 Class 27 
coverings for ceilings. 
 
類別 Class 37 
Installation services of fire alarms, skylights, ceilings and flooring systems, 
partitions, signage, windows for buildings and maintenance and repair thereof. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 19 
ceilings, not of metal; ceilings panels (not of metal); non-metallic ceilings tiles; 
ceilings boards, not of metal; non-metallic ceilings panels. 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300976573 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

TAKIZAWA Naoki 
302, 12-6, 3-chome, Sakura,  Setagaya-ku, Tokyo 156-0053, 
JAPAN 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

REED SMITH RICHARDS BUTLER 
20/F, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

22-10-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

16-06-2017 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
Soaps; shampoos; dentifrices; powders; eau de colognes; skin lotions; milk lotions; 
shaving  toilet waters; creams; lip sticks; hair oil; hair spray; hair cream; perfumes; 
eye shadow; mascara. 
 
類別 Class 9 
optic spectacles; sunglasses; spectacle frames; eyeglass cases; goggles for sports; 
recorded video discs and video tapes; electronic publications [downloadable]. 
 
類別 Class 14 
watches; clocks; shoe ornaments of precious metal; bracelets; brooches; necklaces; 
earrings; tie clips; tie pins; medallions; key rings; jewelry; paste jewelry. 
 
類別 Class 18 
brief cases; shoulder bags; handbags; trunks; boston bags; rucksacks; card cases [note 
cases]; wallets; purses; umbrellas; parasols; vanity cases [not fitted]; metal fitting 
for bags; canes. 
 
類別 Class 24 
woven fabrics; towels; handkerchiefs; sheets; quilts; quilt covers; pillow cases; 
blankets; table cloths, not of paper; curtains. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys; dolls; sporting and gymnastic goods; golf clubs; golf gloves; ski; skiing 
implement. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
dresses; jackets; skirts; trousers; coats; sweaters; shirts; sport shirts; negligees; 
pajamas; under shirts; scarves; hosiery; socks; stockings; shawls; gloves (clothing); 
motorcycle gloves; neckties; neckerchiefs; hats; caps; garters; bands; belts; yoga 
pants; yoga T-shirts; yoga shoes; shoes [other than "shoe dowels, shoe pegs, shoe 
handles, hobnails, and shoe protective metal members"]; boots; sandal shoes; golf shoes; 
tennis shoes; baseball shoes; football shoes; handball shoes; hockey shoes; soccer 
shoes; fencing shoes; boxing shoes; running shoes; dancing shoes; ski boots; ski wear; 
wet suits for water-skiing; wet-suits for surfing; wet suits for surface water sports; 
swim wear; swimsuits; swimming jackets. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300997723 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Toland International Limited 
14th Floor, Yale Industrial Centre, 61-63 Au Pui Wan 
Street, Fotan, Shatin, New Territories, Hong Kong 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TOLAND INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
14TH FLOOR, YALE INDUSTRIAL CENTRE, 61-63 AU PUI WAN 
STREET, FOTAN SHATIN, N.T., H.K. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

20 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-11-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

28-06-2017 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
pencil toppers 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 20 
plastic water globes, plastic decorative ornaments 
 
 

 


